

### William Lamborn < william.lamborn@lacity.org>

### Gehry project in WeHo

Patrick Scott Jacaranda <patrick@jacarandamusic.org>

Wed, Jul 6, 2016 at 4:29 PM

To: cd4.issues@lacity.org, councilmember.ryu@lacity.org, william.lamborn@lacity.org

Dear sirs/madams,

I fully support the completion of Frank Gehry's visionary mixed used project on Sunset Boulevard. Its time to make some history with a world renowned architect, who is under appreciated in his own home town. The plans and models are breathtakingly bold and exciting. I am proud to live in the city that is home to WDCH and too few other Gehry landmarks. The loss of the current bank building is negligible. Progress ho!

Ever best,

Patrick

Patrick Scott
Artistic & Executive Director

jacaranda

Jacaranda Music 213-483-0216 213-700-7171 cell jacarandamusic.org @Jacaranda Music



#### William Lamborn < william.lamborn@lacity.org>

# **Lytton Savings**

1 message

Edwyna Rennie <erennie@mattconstruction.com>

Thu. Jul 7. 2016 at 10:31 AM

To: "cd4.issues@lacity.org" <cd4.issues@lacity.org>, "william.lamborn@lacity.org" <william.lamborn@lacity.org> Cc: "councilmember.ryu@lacity.org" <councilmember.ryu@lacity.org>, "afine@laconservancy.org" <afine@laconservancy.org>

Good Morning!

Just a note in support of preserving Lytton Savings Bldg. We've done away with too much in this town, a topic of conversation that always comes up.

My Mom grew up in Hollywood/L.A. and to people like her, who remember all the places and things that "were" – it can be heartbreaking.

Overcrowded, overbuilt...lots of its former glory gone. Homogenized. We put things up so haphazardly, with no regard to aesthetics or density.

We can do what we can now to preserve the remaining architectural uniqueness in this town. It's an L.A. thing – our landmarks past and present.

These things are possible and should be given major consideration with any development. Please help make it happen.

Sincerely,
Edwyna Rennie

This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify postmaster@mattconstruction.com immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version. We have taken precautions to minimize the risk of transmitting softw are viruses, but we advise you to carry out your own virus checks on any attachment to this message. We cannot accept liability for any loss or damage caused by softw are viruses.



#### William Lamborn < william.lamborn@lacity.org>

# **Chase Building/Lytton Savings**

**Larry Anderson** <a href="mailto:larryevert45@gmail.com">larryevert45@gmail.com</a>>
To: william.lamborn@lacity.org

Wed, Jul 6, 2016 at 8:01 PM

Dear Sir,

I just read an article from the LA Conservancy regarding this building that may be demolished to make way for some huge development of apartments, retail etc. Why not try to incorporate this historic building into part of the project instead of tearing it down. Los Angeles seems to have a problem preserving it's older architectural buildings which is part of the history of the city. This is not a new concept to save an older building and incorporating it into a new development. I don't live in Los Angeles but have taken many of the Conservancy's Saturday historic tours and my wife and I along with friends have throughly enjoyed those tours and are so glad to see the preservation of these historical buildings. I live way out in Beaumont be we take the Metrolink frequently into downtown and enjoy our time there. I grew up in the Northeast where they have an excellent history of preserving historical and older buildings not tearing everything down. Why not bring that philosophy to Los Angeles and preserve the history your city has. Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Larry Anderson

Sent from my iPad